Chevron
Chevron USA. Inc.

‘I PO. Box 1150, Midland. TX 79702

Permian Basin Production Business Unit Midland, Texas
July 16, 1993

Simultaneous Dedication and
Unorthodox Gas Well Location
Eumont YTS-7RVRS-QN

(Pro Gas) Pool

Lea County, New Mexico

John H. Hendrix Corp.
223 W. Wall, Ste. 525
Midland, Texas 79701

New Mexico Operations Director:

Attached is a copy of an administrative application for NMOCD approval of an unorthodox well
location and simultaneous dedication in the Eumont YTS-7RVRS-QN (Pro Gas) Pool.

Chevron U.S.A. is planning to drill and complete the H.C. Collins #6 in the Eumont Gas Pool. The
proposed well location is 890’ FNL and 1810' FWL in Section 14 of T-21-S, R-36-E, Lea County, New
Mexico. We have requested that the NMOCD approve the simultaneous dedication of this well with the
H.C. Collins #4 which produces on an existing non-standard 320-acre Eumont gas spacing and
proration unit (GPU). This GPU comprises the E/2 W/2 and the W/2 E”2 of Section 14 in T-21-§, R-
36-E. Because the subject well location is less than 660' from the west boundary and less 990' from the
north boundary of a 320-acre GPU, we have also requested NMOCD approval of an unorthodox well
location.

If you have any questions about the application, please contact Richard Black at (915) 687-7284.

Sincerely,
FS.Godbold
Petroleum Engineering Supervisor
New Mexico Area
REBAmdr
9379.D0C
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Permian Basin Production Business Unit Midland, Texas
July 16, 1993

Simultaneous Dedication and
Unorthodox Gas Well Location
Eumont YTS-7RVRS-QN

(Pro Gas) Pool

Lea County, New Mexico

Texaco Exploration & Producing, Inc.
P.O. Box 730
Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-0730

New Mexico Operations Director:

Attached is a copy of an administrative application for NMOCD approval of an unorthodox well
location and simultaneous dedication in the Eumont YTS-7RVRS-QN (Pro Gas) Pool.

Chevron U.S.A. is planning to drill and complete the H.C. Collins #6 in the Eumont Gas Pool. The
proposed well location is 890' FNL and 1810' FWL in Section 14 of T-21-S, R-36-E, Lea County, New
Mexico. We have requested that the NMOCD approve the simultaneous dedication of this well with the
H.C. Collins #4 which produces on an existing non-standard 320-acre Eumont gas spacing and
proration unit (GPU). This GPU comprises the E/2 W/2 and the W/2 E/2 of Section 14 in T-21-§, R-
36-E. Because the subject well location is less than 660' from the west boundary and less than 990'
from the north boundary of a 320-acre GPU, we have also requested NMOCD approval of an
unorthodox well location.

If you have any questions about the application, please contact Richard Black at (915) 687-7284.

Sincerely,

F.S. Godbold
Petroleum Engineering Supervisor
New Mexico Area

REBAmdr
9379.DOC

Attachments



